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From 2 December 2021, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2022-23 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the 

opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

 

The social cost of carbon 

The value of reducing carbon should be reflected in a much higher return payment for people 

providing solar from their homes to the grid. The cost of climate change to all aspects of society 

and our environment is so underestimated. 

 

Human health costs 

The value of reducing carbon should be reflected in a much higher return payment for people 

providing solar from their homes to the grid. The cost of climate change to all aspects of society 

and our environment is so underestimated. 
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